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We have faced an unprecedented and challenging situation this session due to 

COVID

and the Fifth Committee Secretariat 

for guiding delegations 

through these challenges.  We wish to recognise the tireless and pioneering work of 

colleagues across the United Nations Secretariat to ensure that this Committee, by 

employing new technologies, could continue its important work during this time.  

Finally, we would like to thank all delegations and groups who have demonstrated 

the resilience and adaptability of this Committee.  Through embracing these new 

ways of working and our 




